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COVID 19 Policy
Policy statement

Procedures for children who are sick or infectious
· If children appear unwell during the day – have a temperature, a new cough, loss of taste or smell parents/Carers will be contacted to collect their child immediately
· Temperature is taken using a ‘fever scan’ kept near to the first aid box.
· In extreme cases of emergency, the child should be taken to the nearest hospital and the parent informed as well as Ofsted.
· Parents are asked for their child to be tested before returning them to Pre-school, only if they receive a negative test and are well enough or self-isolate for 10 days. The Pre-school can refuse admittance to children who have symptoms of Covid 19.

· If a child receives a positive test result for COVID 19 Parents will be required to notify the setting as soon as possible and the child to isolate for 10 days and the rest of the household.
Procedure for staff who are sick or infectious
· If a staff member appears unwell during the day with COVID 19 symptoms they will be required to go home immediately.
· Staff members will be required to isolate and be tested. A staff member can return to preschool if they receive a negative test and are well enough. 
· If a staff member receives a positive test they will be required to notify the Pre-school manager as soon as possible and isolate for 10 days and the rest of the house hold.
· The preschool manager will contact Public health and follow appropriate guidelines.
Reporting of ‘notifiable diseases’
· If a child or adult is diagnosed suffering from a notifiable disease under the Public Health (Infectious Diseases) Regulations 1988, the preschool will follow appropriate measures and guidelines given to us from Public Health. 
· When the setting becomes aware, or is formally informed of the notifiable disease, the manager informs Ofsted and acts on any advice given by the Health Protection Agency.
· Due to our setting being one bubble the likeliness that all staff and children would have been in close contact with the positive case, there is the possibility we will have to close the preschool for a period of isolation if this happens.

· All parents and staff will be notified as soon as possible via text message, EYLOG/Email and updated of when the preschool will reopen.

· In the event of a closure due to an outbreak, all close contacts by law must isolate for the full isolation period given.

· The preschool will be deep cleaned before reopening.

· From the 22nd March 2021 staff will be able to test twice weekly using a LFD this will be logged to NHS track and trace and the manager will log and action appropriate measures if there is a positive result.

